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Over the past 2 years, Frank and his team at Norwest Painting and Decorating have been
instrumental in the successful delivery of clusters 1, 2 and 6, as well as the newly
renovated kitchen and diner of the Chevron Lifetime Extension Project on Barrow Island.
Each cluster comprising of 330+ bedrooms, ensuites, corridors and common areas.

Throughout the project, Norwest's scope of work has included but not been limited to,
wallpapering, painting, and vinyl flooring. Their attention to detail and commitment to
excellence have been second to none. They consistently demonstrated a deep
understanding of the project requirements and delivered exceptional results.

One of the most noteworthy aspects of Frank and his team's performance was their ability
to consistently adhere to the project schedule and budget. They demonstrated a
professional and disciplined approach, ensuring that all tasks were completed within the
allocated timeframes and financial parameters. Their dedication to meeting deadlines and
keeping the project on track was highly commendable.

Frank and his team displayed exemplary communication and relationship-building skills.
They were responsive and easy to work with, always keeping us informed about the
progress and promptly addressing any concerns or queries that arose. Their
professionalism, reliability, and cooperative approach were greatly appreciated by both our
team and our client Chevron

| have no hesitation in recommending Frank and his team at Norwest to any organization
or individual seeking painting and decorating services. They are reliable, skilled, and
customer-oriented professionals who consistently deliver exceptional results. Should you
require any further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me.
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